
 
 

 

18th May, 2024 

 

To, 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Subject: Intimation of Re-Appointment of Secretarial Auditor of the Company for the 

Financial Year 2024-25 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Schedule III Part A of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, M/s. Neelesh Gupta & Co, Practicing Company 

Secretaries has been appointed as the Secretarial Auditor of the Company for the Financial 

Year 2024-25 at the Board Meeting of the Company held on 18th May, 2024. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record. 
 

Thanking You. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Sayaji Hotels (Indore) Limited 

 

 
 

Raoof Razak Dhanani 

Director 

DIN: 00174654 
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